
 
 

 

ASCC Collaboration with Construction Youth 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to announce that from the 25th of September, All Saints will be 
collaborating with Construction Youth.  

Your son/daughter has been selected to continue working with Construction Youth, on 
finding a meaningful career or apprenticeship. Construction Youth will be running 
biweekly sessions with your child, as well as monthly check-ins and 1:1s in order to 
ensure that your son/daughter is supported in finding their future career.    

 

Key Details are:  

Sessions will run every other week from 3.20pm-4.15pm on Wednesdays. The first 
session is due to being on the 25th of September.  

Meetings will take place on the school’s site and students will be dismissed or collected 
by parents at 4.15pm.    

This is an amazing opportunity for students to enhance their knowledge of different 
careers, and take an active role in their future.  

 

Please contact the following if you require further information: info@allsaintscc.org.uk 
FAO Ms Houghton.      

Yours sincerely,  

Ms Houghton 


